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16th February, 2022 

                                                   

 

Adjustment on Equipment Management Export Surcharge Name and Code (Short Sea) 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

In order to provide more clarity on our services rendered to you, please be informed that Equipment 

Management Fee – Export (EME) will be replaced with “Export Service (EXP)” effective from 1st April 

2022 (based on vessel ETD). 

 

There is no change in the tariff amount and current payment term for this service in this exercise. 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous support. Should you have any questions, concerns or clarifications, 

please feel free to reach out to your local sales or customer service representative or visit our website 

www.maersk.com. 

 

Best regards, 

Maersk 

http://www.maersk.com/

